Community Club handling cancer canvass

By Mrs. James Hamilton

Members of St. Stephen's Anglican Church Guild met at the home of Mrs. Kenneth James on Tuesday night, March 14. Mrs. Raymond Dimock, in the absence of the president, Mrs. Gordon Miller, welcomed the ladies to the meeting which was opened with the Guild Prayer. The minutes of the last meeting were read by

Mrs. Edgar Oliphant. Mrs. Geoffrey Drew-Brook gave the treasurer's report and Mrs. Alan Harrop, reported on the Guernsey Breeders' Association banquet which was held recently in the church basement. The ladies were asked to look after the serving of the lunch for the annual euchre of the Jersey Breeder's Association which will be held on April 7, at the Stewarttown Hall. During the business discussion it was decided that they would replenish the dish supply.

The roll call "What does St. Patrick's mean to you", was answered by the 13 members attending. During the program hour Mrs. Arthur Plant showed a film on her recent trip to Florida. Lunch was served by Mrs. Robert Cookson. The next meeting will be at the home of Mrs. Edgar Oliphant on April 11. The roll call will be, "An exchange of bulbs and house plants."

The general meeting of the Hornby United Church Women was held in the church basement on Wednesday evening, March 15. Mrs. Clifford Wrigglesworth, in the absence of the president, Mrs. James Snow, welcomed the ladies to the meeting which was opened with the theme song followed by prayer. The minutes of the last meting were read by Mrs. Orville Grexton followed by the treasurer's report by Mrs. Harold Robson.

Mrs. Wrigglesworth reported on the annual meeting of the Halton Presbyterial United Church Women which was held in St. Paul's United Church Oakville, in February. Mrs. Albert Marchment gave a report on the literature table and material bought for program planning. Mrs. Keith Hawkes reported on the twoday program held at Five Oaks in Paris recently. A report was given on the banquet held for the Halton Egg Producers. Mrs. Harold Robson and Mrs. Orville Grexton were in charge of the Easter Thankoffering program. The ladies decided to send invitations to the members of Ashgrove, Bethel and Eden United Churches to attend their general meeting in April when Mrs. Earl Sovereign will be the guest speaker on "Leadership Development". Lunch was served by Mrs. Thomas Howden and Mrs. Lew Sampson.

The March Meeting of the North Trafalgar Community Club was held at the home of Mrs. Alfred Ball. Mrs. T. A. Leslie presided for the meeting which opened with the club "Ode". The roll call was answered by the 20 members present. Thank you notes were read from those who had been remembered while ill. Members were reminded of the euchre party which will be held by the Triangle Group on April 6. in the Percy Merry School. A committee was formed to collect for the Cancer Society with the campaign to start on April 1. During the program hour Mrs. Gordon Leslie showed a film on the camping trip she and her family had enjoyed last summer out West and back home by the United States. Lunch was served by the hostess. The next meeting will be at the home of Mrs. Dave Dowling on April 12.

Members of the Drumquin Women's Institute met at the home of Mrs. John Picket on Tuesday afternoon, March 14. Mrs. Ralph Featherston, the president welcomed the ladies to the meeting. The roll call "Name a Canadian Artist", was answered by the nine members and one visitor present. The members were reminded of the free Copper Tooling Course which will be held at the North Trafalgar Community Centre on April 10-11 from 10.00 a.m. to 4.00 p.m. Anyone who cares to inquire about material required for the course may contact Mrs. Ralph Featherston.

The final plans were made for the annual euchre which will be held on Thursday evening, March 30, at the Percy Merry School. Everyone was reminded to bring their card tables. The election of officers was held with all the officers being returned for another year. During the program hour Mrs. Douglas Irving, who was introduced by Gladys Featherston,

gave a very interesting talk on, "Confederation". A contest on sentences containing hidden names of Canadian cities, was conducted by Gladys and won Mrs. Featherston. Lunch was served by the hostess.

The fourth meeting of the Hornby Actionettes was held on Saturday, March 18, at the home of Mrs. Roy Wilson. Cathy Neelands welcomed the members to the meeting which was opened with the 4-H pledge. The roll call - "A food commonly purchased today which was formerly made at home," such as maple syrup, cheese and butter, was answered by the 13 members present. Mrs. James McKay read about European Discovery of the new world. The girls all took notes on this.

The next meeting will be at the home of Mrs. James Mc-Kay, on Saturday, April 1. During the Easter Holidays they will take bread making and Achievement Day planning. The girls retired to the kitchen where the following dishes were made: pea soup by Carol Petch and Laurie Maxwell; tomato bake by Elizabeth Norrington and Linda Andrews; potato pancakes by Gwen Webb and Barbara Leriche; German tea squares by Mary Jean Maxwell and Elizabeth Dahnert; Dutch chocolate by Cathy Neelands and Karen Bradley; and pickled eggs by Mrs. Roy Wilson. Kitchen helpers were Joyce Wilson and Laurel Lagerquist and the press reporter for the day was Elizabeth Norrington.

The North Trafalgar Euchre Club held their weekly euchre on Saturday night, March 18. There were six tables of euchre in play with the prizes going to the following winners, Mrs. Margaret Terpstra, Mrs. Colin Beaty, Mrs. Ralph Featherston, Fred Workman, Walter Barnard and Bill Thomson. Lunch was served by the host and hostess, Mr. and Mrs. Ralph Featherston. The next euchre will be on Saturday, March 25. Get well wishes are extended

patient in the Milton District Hospital. Friends of Arnold Switzer will be pleased to hear he was able to return home last week from the South Peel Hospital,

to Mrs. Lloyd May, who is a

Cooksville. Get well wishes are extended Mrs. William McPherson, who is a patient in the Milton

District Hospital. Velma Ball, Shirley Marshall, Carol and Darlene Leslie of the local Young Folk group, spent the weekend at the Five Oakes in Paris, where they attended the Hamilton Teens Conference for grades 11-12-13. The theme was, "Don't fence me in". An informal discussion was held and dancing followed. On Sunday morning they attended a short church ser-

The Hornby United Church Women catered for the annual banquet and meeting of the Halton Egg Producers which

CALL CROWE TAXI SERVICE 878-2992 RADIO CONTROLLED



Liability insurance is our business . . . to protect yours. McCUAIG Insurance Limited 160 MAIN ST. 878-2894 or 878-3691

was held at the church on Monday night, March 13. Music was supplied by Ruth and Wilma Mason. The guest speaker was Dr. William Gregg, specialist of poultry diseases at Connaught Labs of Toronto. Cal Loomis, secretary-manager of the Egg and Fowl Marketing Board of Toronto, also spoke.

Mr. and Mrs. William Tallyn and Mr. and Mrs. Sonny Hall spent the weekend at Wasaga

Beach where they enjoyed outdoor activity Ski-Dooing. Mrs. Paul May returned

home on Thursday evening from Vancouver, where she attended the wedding of her sister Marilyn.

Snow, who is president of an Oakville construction firm, who was elected as the Progressive Conservative candidate for the new provincial riding of Halton East.

KILBRIDE

Auction sale, Recreation annual centennial film are on agenda

Plans were finalized for the second annual auction and bake sale to be held at the centre on Saturday, April 1 at 1.30 p.m. when the 14th Burlington Cub and Scout Ladies' Auxiliary met last Tuesday at the

All donations such as furniture, household contents, tools, skates and shoes, clothing, bake goods will be greatly appreciated. For further information please phone Mrs. Ray Congratulations to James Turner at 878-2096 or Mrs. Phil Fisher at 634-6942.

President Mrs. Ray Turner remarked on the Father and Son banquet and thanked everyone who helped in any way in making the banquet the success it was. A game of badminton was

played following the meeting. It is a fact that everyone is going to the annual meeting on Wednesday, March 22 at 8 p.m. in the Kilbride Community Centre (Kilbride Road) of the Kilbride and District Community Recreation Association.

The program consists of the election of officers for the 1967 season of the Kilbride and District Community Recreation Association.

"The members you elect to serve you can only do a good job if they get your support." A special attraction is a Na-

tional Film Board of Canada Centennial Film entitled "The

Impossible Idea". This is about the Father of Confederation, Sir John A. Macdonald.

"A united community is an active community". Following the meeting re-

freshments will be served. Eighty persons attended the dance at the Centre Saturday, March 11, sponsored by the Men's Group Committee. Spot dance was won by Mr. and Mrs. Phil Fisher and Mrs. A. Patterson was the lucky winner of the door prize.

There will be a paper drive on Friday evening, March 31 starting at 6 p.m. The drive is sponsored by the 14th Burlington Boy Scouts.

Everyone is requested to tie

papers in neat bundles or pack them in boxes and put them at the road.

Principal James Morrison reported \$20 had been collected in Kilbride school during the month of February for the Canadian Red Cross Youth Organization. Proceeds from a special hot dog day were donated to the fund by the Home and School Association.

Ronnie Harbottle, grade six student, was declared winner of the Junior Public Speaking Contest held at Kilbride school Monday, February 27, and received the Dr. H. R. McDonald trophy presented by James

Other contestants were Brent Wilson, Shelly Thompson, Ricky Taylor, Ricky Willsher and Terrill Tanner. The contest was chaired by Lynn

The next school assembly will be held on Thursday morning, March 23. All parents are cordially invited to attend.



1967 Ford F-100 Style Side Pick-Up

★ 240 6-cylinder engine

★ 3 speed fully synchronized transmission

★ Heavy duty 11" clutch

★ Ford's famous twin-I-beam front axle

* Self-adjusting dual hydraulic brakes

★ Coil front springs

★ Progressive type leaf rear springs

★ Front and rear shock absorbers

★ 19.5 gallon fuel tank

★ Back-up lights

★ Front bumper ★Deluxe fresh air heater and defroster ★ 4-way emergency flasher

★ Mechanical jack

★ Inside mirror

* Left hand outside chrome mirror

* Padded instrument panel and sun visors

★ Left and right hand seat belts

* Turn signals, front and rear

★ Windshield washers

★ 2 speed electric windshield wipers

★ Full width back window

★ Dome light

* Foot operated parking brakes

★ 8.15x15 4-ply tires

* Spare wheel and tire

Starting March 24 . . . LOOK AT YOUR BROCHURE - BRING IT IN TO TRAFALGAR MOTORS AND CHECK YOUR NUMBER WITH THE "HOT NUMBERS" WINNERS. YOU MAY WIN . . .

A PORTABLE COLOR TV

☆ PORTABLE B/W TV

The second of th PORTABLE TRANSISTOR

* Or a Centennial Cuff Link or Tic

Tac Set

MOTORS

409 Main St.

Milton

878-2369

Easter Sunday ON ALL CTV STATIONS 7 TO 9.30 P.M. Sponsored by the Ford Motor Company of Canada Limited

emmente management in the comment of the comment of